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Festival for All Souls

Sunday 31st October 2021 at 4pm in All Saints’ Martock
AND
Tuesday 2nd November 2021 at 7pm in St Martin’s, Kingsbury Episcopi 
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An opportunity to remember loved ones.
All Very Welcome



	
Each year we remember loved ones who have sadly died in the past year, as well as others who have died in previous years.  This year we are particularly mindful of the significant pain and suffering that the Covid-19 pandemic has brought to so many through separation with loved ones in their final days and hours, and through restrictions on travel or numbers attending services in churches and crematoriums.  These and other factors have added to the pain of loss and bereavement for so many. 

We hope our simple service for All Souls’ will provide a safe space for you to come and remember anyone who has recently died.  The service will provide an opportunity to remember them by name and by lighting a candle, if you so wish.  We hope you will find great comfort in joining others journeying through loss especially for those bereaved during this difficult season.  

If we have conducted a funeral of your loved one this year, their name will automatically be read out in the All Souls’ services.  If you wish to remember anyone else who has died at any time, you can give their name to the steward before the service begins.  

[image: ]Please join us and invite all members of your family and friends too.  We hope you will find that this time together will provide both comfort and strength for the days to come.  

Revd Paul Fillery, Vicar
Tel: 01458 241253 Email: paul@pfillery.plus.com 
Benefice Office – tel: 01935 826113 Email: benefice.martock@gmail.com 

NB: Please note that an area will be provided at the rear of the church for those wishing to wear face coverings and observe social distancing throughout the service. 
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